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UPCOMING BOARD MEETING

March 13        April 10

Board meetings are held the 2nd Thursday @ 4 PM at HOA Office 5980 SE Jerry Drive
Board Meeting Summary  

By the Community, for the Community
e have the set date and time for our Annual Meeting and it is 
at 1:00 on May 18th at the Crook County Library. Please try to 
attend and bring your ideas to share, and hear what your Board 

has done in the past year, and what the plans are for the future. Another 
reminder is we will have two positions that will need filled on the Board as 
the Secretary and the Treasurer will have completed their terms in May. It 
would be beneficial if you are interested in either of those positions that 
you talk with the current Board member about what the duties are. Their 
numbers are on this Newsletter. 

HIGH DESERT ESTATES

NEWSLETTER

We have four drop off sites here in our HOA for your water bill payments or any correspondence, and they are as follows: 
The office at 5980 SE Jerry Drive, black postal box on the home at 4830 SE Jerry Drive, the cistern at the top of the hill 

on McKenzie Place off of David Way, and at the black postal box on the home at 5060 SE Davis Loop. 

 
Join Our Facebook Group
Our PRIVATE 
Facebook 
group 
is growing! 
Limited to 
homeowners 
in High Desert 
Estates, with 
the purpose 
of better
communication 
between neighbors. JOIN US!

• We want to give a great big shout out to Diane and Allen Dendy 
to thank them for all they do and have done for our HOA. They have 
decided, after many years, to step down from being meter readers for the 
HOA and are being replaced by Steve Davis who was doing most of the 
plowing this winter in the snow we had with Big Red.  Allen will remain 
our dedicated and hardworking Watermaster, so that won’t change. On 
April 1st we will begin reading the water meetings again, and that is 
when your monthly bill is important to read because if you have had any 
unknown water pipe leakage issues, it will show up there and your bill 
could exceed the $55.00.  

• IMPORTANT!! Here is a reminder to 
keep your dogs under control as we 
recently had two dog complaints posted 
on our Facebook page, one of which was 
aggressive towards a child. Either keep 
your dog at home or on a leash. That is the 
responsible thing to do!

• Welcome Spring!!! Daylight Savings 
	 time begins on Sunday, March 9th.
 	 I think we are all ready for Spring Fever. 

MARCH 2025

Our Annual Meeting 
is coming up! 
	 Sunday, May 18th
	 1:00 pm
	 Crook County Library
	 175 NW Meadow Lakes Dr


